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To whom it may concern,
 
Please find attached, Pukekohe Vegetable Growers Association (PVGA) submission on the proposed National
Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land.
 
Kind regards,
 
Kelly
 
Kelly Deihl | Principal Scientist | Environmental Management Solutions Ltd
M:   | www.environmentalmanagement.co.nz | 
 
 
 




